
20th
 June 2017  

 

Dear Mr Rees-Mogg,  

 

I just heard you say on BBC News that Parliament should be the servant and not the master of the people.  

 

1. Do you consider that Edmund Burke was wrong in his address to the electors of Bristol in 1774? 

2. If so, with what principle would you replace that which he set out in it? 

 

Yours,  

Peter Roberts  

 

 

22nd June 2017  

 

Dear Mr Roberts 

  

Many thanks for your email. 

  

As Jacob receives so much correspondence he must prioritise his constituents. However, I will ensure that 

your message is passed to him and if he gets the opportunity he will reply to you. 

 

With best wishes  

Stacey  

 

 

 

22nd June 2017  

 

Dear Stacey, 

 

Thank you for your prompt response to my email to Mr Rees-Mogg. I do appreciate the heavy workload of an 

MP and the need to address local correspondence. 

 

However, this is a matter of great national significance. As Mr Rees-Mogg often takes time away from his 

constituency concerns to speak to us all using the national media, on this occasion I will be most grateful for a 

response from him. 

 

Best regards, 

Peter Roberts 

 



 

27th June 2017  

 

Dear Mr Rees-Mogg, 

  

Six days ago I sent you an email requesting clarification of your views about Edmund Burke's speech to the 

Bristol electors in 1774. 

  

Will you kindly favour me with a response? 

  

Many thanks, 

Peter Roberts  

 


